
Wanted to send this message in honor of our World War ll Veterans to help get the bill 
passed of having the section of road, rt. 84 in Ashtabula, Ohio re-named in honor of the 
World War II Veterans! 
My uncle lost his life at The Battle of the Bulge defending freedom for the World. 
 

Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Lisa Scafuro 

 


